Rob Beckett

From:

Sent: Monday, 10 December 2018 12:21 PM
To: Gen Seed

Subject: Hanson Brandy Hill expansion

I am emailing you to express my alarm at the magnitude of the proposed changes at Hanson’s Brandy Hill quarry.

Residents live in this area due to its rural character. |, like others, purchased properties in the area aware of
Hanson’s current operations.

The proposed major increase in output and twenty four hour operation are, however, unacceptable.
Hanson’s seemingly indifferent response to resident concerns is disappointing and | would hope that your
department will protect the rights and safety of residents by suitably limiting any further expansion that will

significantly increase truck movements (especially at night), damage roads and markedly decrease the amenity of
the area.

Your faithfully






